Confucius Institute

Control of the contro

Newsletter 2017 Issue 3

Nottingham Confucius Institute 10 Year Anniversary Celebration Event and Directors Round table

On 6th September 2017, Nottingham Confucius Institute held several impressive activities to celebrate the 10 year anniversary in UNUC. In the morning, Honorary Degree Award ceremony for the Chinese Ambassador Liu Xiaoming and Model Confucius Institute- Plaque unveiling ceremony left many unforgettable moments. In the afternoon, guests were invited to visit the Dinosaurs of China Exhibition and the day ended successfully with the Directors Roundtable discussion about the CI management, which brought many great ideas for the future development of NCI. The Provost of



UNNC Professor Chris Rudd, the Director of NCI Ningbo Branch Professor Yao Shujie and the office manager Ms Jenny Xu attended the day.

NCI Ningbo Successfully Organized the Overseas Mandarin Teaching Programme



NCI Ningbo successfully organized the ever first overseas Mandarin teaching programme. From 11 to 14 July 2017, excellent volunteer Mandarin teacher Ms. Ying Sheng brought lively Mandarin lessons and a series of Chinese culture activities like Chinese painting and Guzheng performance to the Seely Primary School in Nottingham UK. It was highly welcomed by the school teachers and students.

Chinese Bridge Chinese Proficiency Competition for Foreigners across the Globe—— the Chinese Dream of a Chad Boy

Chinese Bridge-2017 Chinese
Proficiency Competition for Foreigners
across Globe was successfully held in
Beijing. Arman a Chad boy from Ningbo
Polytechinc was selected and trained by
Nottingham Confucius Institute China
Ningbo Branch for the nervous and
wonderful competition.



Mandarin team participated in the Conference of 2017 Immersion Language Teaching Programme in Beijing



From 24th July to 29 July 2017, Mandarin team from NCI Ningbo Branch participated in the Conference of 2017 Immersion Language Teaching Programme and Teacher Development in Beijing.

Coming soon...

Mandarin class, HSK Training course and Private course for 2017-2018 Autumn semester are ready to register.

NCI China Ningbo Branch is going to hold the Mooncake making-Middle Autumn festival celebration on 27th September 2017.

